Contractors Sought for Ngonye Falls Project in Zambia
Western Power Company Ltd (WPC) is developing the 180MW run-of-river Ngonye Falls hydropower project on the Zambezi River in the Western Province of Zambia. WPC, a Zambian independent power producer, is developing the project using development funding from InfraCo Africa (part of the Private Infrastructure Development Group, PIDG) and the Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA).
Mott MacDonald is currently managing a prequalification process on behalf of WPC to determine the most suitable Engineering, Procurement, and Construction (EPC) contractors, and Original Equipment Manufacturers / Electrical and Mechanical contractors for the Ngonye Falls project.
On Friday 29th April 2022 Mott MacDonald will be issuing a descriptive document that details the project and procurement process as well as invitations to submit responses to a Pre-Qualification Questionnaire (PQQ). Responses to the PQQ must be received by 17.00hrs Zambia time (GMT + 2) on the 10th of June 2022 if they are to be considered as part of the pre-qualification process. 
If you would like to receive the pre-qualification documents on the 29th of April, please email ngonye-falls-project@mottmac.com stating your interest.
